COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Shippmg,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosure.

5th January, 1937,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of yesterday's
date relating to the general pumping arrangement proposed
for Messrs. Je.L. Thompson & Sons! Yard No, 588, I send
herewith for your informaiion a copy of a letter which has
to-day been addressed to the Society's Surveyors at Newcastle
in regerd to the pumping arrangement in machinery space
for this vessels

i am, Dear S8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

SUNDERLAND .




